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MetroPCS Holds Grand Opening

Rio Grande City, Texas (March 3, 2017) — The Rio Grande City EDC 
congratulates Jackson Wireless, LLC, a Metro PCS authorized dealer, on their grand opening 
held on Friday, March 3rd.  

“We are excited to serve the community with our new location in Rio Grande City. We are here 
to give our customers the best service and experience possible,” Antonio Neira, owner of 
Jackson Wireless, LLC said. 

“It is important for us to offer support for our businesses and the Rio Grande City EDC can help 
every step of the way,” said Alberto Perez, RGC City Manager.  

Jackson Wireless has a total of three stores in Rio Grande City and employs approximately 15 
full time employees. They are open from 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. Monday through Saturday and 12 
p.m. to 5 p.m. on Sunday, and are located at 1110 E. US Hwy 83 in Rio Grande City. For more 
information, please call (956) 317-1433.

For more information about the Rio Grande City EDC, call (956) 487-3476 or visit 
www.rgcedc.org.  
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Photo caption: Jackson Wireless, LLC (MetroPCS Authorize Dealer) Grand Opening. 


